
April 8, 2021

Dear Caledonia Community Schools community,

We hope you and your family are staying safe and healthy and enjoying your spring
break.

We are continuing to monitor the current increase in cases in our state and wanted to
share the attached communication given from the Kent ISD and the Kent County Health
Department.  New COVID-19 testing sites will open throughout Kent County from
Friday, April 9 through Sunday, April 11 for rapid testing in a collaboration between Kent
ISD, local school districts, and Kent County Health Department. The testing will be free
and confidential and results will be quickly texted to those who are tested.

At this time we are still planning to return to in-person learning as scheduled on
Monday, April 12.   Our athletes aged 13 and up will begin testing Monday, April 12 as
previously communicated by our Athletic Department.

As always, thank you for your patience and unwavering support as we continue working
our way through this pandemic – together.

CCS Administration

---

KISD/KCHD Attachment

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1M5PNIcAjcjA3A84vYR5gBI-ENbv3Hc1e/view?usp=sharing

